
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



Squirrel class posing for a picture after their wonderful performance of the “Nut Cracker.” 

Welcome back to the 4th edition of our monthly newsletter. 
 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to say a very Merry Christmas and a Happy New 
Year to all those celebrating. We return to school on Monday 6th January 2025. 
 

 
 
 
It has been a very busy December for all of us at Roe Green Infant School. 
We saw two class assemblies by Fox class and Squirrel class this month and both were spectacular in 
every way. 
 

 



 

We celebrated Christmas Jumper Day on Friday 13th December. Many thanks for your generous 

contribution. We collected £137.50. 

The proceeds will all go to Save the Children fund. 

 

 

We had the Chaplin Pantomime visiting our school. This year the Pantomime was about an all-time 

favourite traditional tale of “Jack and the Beanstalk, “with a twist. 

 

 

We had Santa Claus visiting us for the day on Monday 16th December and he met all the children in 

Santa’s Grotto.  

Mrs Aziz was Santa’s Elf, she helped him throughout the day. Photographs of the Grotto are on your 

Class Dojo and I thought I’d share some here too. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reception: 

Reception’s nativity performance was an absolute joy to see and hear. The children 

performed beautifully, the narrators were spot on with saying their lines and percussionists 

played their tunes on time and in tune, the singers sang wholeheartedly with such passion, 

the whole show was a huge success.  
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Year 1: 

Year 1 has been enjoying the Christmas spirit! We had a fun time watching the Panto, Jack and the 

Beanstalk. Father Christmas was a super hit with the children. We have been busy publishing our 

booklets on how to take care of our Roe Green rabbits. 

We would like to take this opportunity to wish everybody a joyful festive holiday and a very happy 

new year! 

 

Year 2:  

Year 2 enjoyed watching and taking part in the Mary Seacole workshop and learning about the life of 

Mary Seacole and learning to the similarities and differences between Mary Seacole and Florence 

Nightingale. Both Fox class and Squirrel class performed their class assemblies which were lovely to 

watch. 

 

Today for our final poetry recital for the year 2024, we would like to share some pictures.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please visit the school website and open pages on how to keep your child’s digital footprint safe 

online at   www.rgreeninf.brent.sch.uk. Visit parent info, NSPCC and Child net. 

That’s all for now, the next newsletter will be out in January 2025.  

Have a safe and happy holiday. 

 

 

Mrs Marina. Aziz 

Assistant Head teacher 

Roe Green Infant School 


